
2013 IAESTE ORIENTATION PROGRAM OF 

GENERAL DIRECTORATE OF HIGHWAYS 

 

Nine foreign civil engineering students, who came to our country to do an internship 

through the International Association for Exchange of Students for Technical Experience              

( IAESTE ), completed their practical training at General Directorate of Highways between June 

24 and August 5   2013. 

IAESTE STUDENTS 
 
Sosove MARIJA      LATVIA 
Nisheet Reddy PINNAPUREDDY   INDIA 
Wojcicch Piotr MATERNA     POLAND 
Mhairi Anne HAWKSWORTH    SCOTLAND 
Noor Khalfan Nasser ALWAHEIBI   OMAN 
Mohamed AL HOUBI     DUBAI ( B.A.E ) 
Ferhat KUCUKGONCU     DENMARK 
Andreas NAUMANN     GERMANY 
Abdelrahman ALSHAKHSHIR    PALESTINE 
 
The program consists of two parts: Orientation  and practical training. In the orientation 

section,   between June 25 and July 6  2013, some information was given to the students on 

Turkish language, Anatolian civilizations, the historical  and geographical structure of Turkey. 

After that, visits to Atatürk’s Mausoleum, Ankara Castle and Middle East Technical University 

took place. Then,  within the orientation of our organization , they visited some technical 

departments and took necessary theoretical knowledge to get informed about works  done 

by General Directorate of Highways.  

In the second part of the program, the students did their practical training  between July 

7 and August 5   2013  in motorway stations, implemented under the responsibility of the 

Regional Division of Public - Private Sector Partnership.  

They completed their training successfully and returned to their countries. 

 



 

 

 

 

 


